
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Homeless in backyard permit
Date: Sunday, December 04, 2016 12:44:07 AM

-------------------------------------------
From: llawruko@gmail.com[SMTP:LLAWRUKO@GMAIL.COM]
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2016 12:43:57 AM
To: Plancom
Subject: Homeless in backyard permit
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Hello,

    I am adamantly against having homeless people being permitted to setup an encampment in neighbors
 backyards!   It does not work.  There would be all kinds of issues with it:  Rats, public health issues, etc.   Go back
 to the drawing board.   I don't pay all these taxes to have higher crime rate, drugies, lower property values, etc for
 you to suggest such a ridiculous plan! 
   Why don't you locate them in the Industrial areas of Seattle or Tacoma or provide them with bus fare back to the
 state they were bused up here from like Portland and California?   In addition it has been proven time and again that
 given something to a person without them having to pay or work for it does not work!   It sounds great on paper,
 but doesn't work.   Look up the sculpture in Prague about communism and what it does to a person.   I think it is
 very accurate in its vivid portrayal.

Sincerely,
Linda Lawrukovich

Sent from my iPhone
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